
2024 August Fundraising Dinner Hosted By Sauda & Stephan 

Many thanks to all who attended the 2024 August fundraising dinner at Sauda and 

Stephan’s house. Special thanks, of course, to all the cooks and helpers who made the 

event happen! The food was plentiful and delicious, Zera’s poetry heartfelt and delightful, 

and the dancing almost non-stop! Kudos to all those who introduced Bajun quasi-vugo 

dancing (stick dancing) to the uninitiated. Eat, laugh, dance, more dessert ….. repeat!  

A SPECIAL SHOUT-OUT AND SINCERE THANK YOU to all the donors who attended this 

special event to support the mission of PAGE BY PAGE – MOMBASA! Asanteni sana! 

 

     



         

     

     

   



         

         

         

         



     

         

     

 



             

     

     



     

     

     



         

 

     



     

     

         



        

         

         


